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Food Bank Donations 2021 

 

24 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

A community volunteer group have set up a food bank to support local people through financial struggles 

caused by lockdown. Sticky Wicket Supplies are based at Flixton Cricket and Sports Club and rely on donations 

from the community. 

 

Due to restrictions we have been unable to hold any of the usual PTA events but our PTA Ambassadors, made 

up of a group of students from Years 7 to 13 and supported by the PTA, along with our kind hearted PE teacher 

Miss Salisbury, wanted to collect donations for a local food bank, in place of the usual donations collected for 

the Christmas Fair. Unfortunately, due to lockdown restrictions this had to be delayed but they are now 

pleased to be able to go ahead with the community minded event.  

 

Each year group are being asked to support the food bank by bringing donations to the conference room on 
Friday 23rd April and we have listed below suggested donation for each year group, so that we can donate a 
wide range of supplies. 
 
The students will have a PowerPoint presentation on Monday 29th March to explain what is expected and why 
we are doing this. 
 
Suggested donations as follows: 
  

• Year 7 - Body wash/tinned fruit/cereal 

• Years 8 - Shampoo/conditioner/long life milk/tinned veg 

• Year 9 - Body wash/cordials/tinned fish  

• Year 10 - Anti-perspirant deodorant/pasta ‘n’ sauce/tinned rice pudding 

• Year 11 - Tinned hot and cold meats/jam/marmalade/biscuits 

• Year 12 - Tea bags/hot drinks sachets/jars of cooking sauce/tinned soup 

• Year 13 - Tinned custard/dry and packet rice/crisps 

  

 

Donations are going directly to local families and all donations are very much appreciated.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Urmston Grammar PTA  


